

 <p>Carlsbad Springs Association Communautaire Community Association</p> <p>E</p>	<p>Carlsbad Springs Community Association (ACCS) 6020 Piperville Road, Carlsbad Springs, ON</p>
---	---

Minutes of Monthly meeting		
November 18, 2021	7:00 pm	Carlsbad Springs Community Centre
Attendance	<p>Executive Committee</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Adrian Becea • Lucie Régimbald • Manon Allaire • Denis Labrèche • Chad Francis • Sarah Toll 	<p>Absent</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Hélène Desjardins • Sue Langlois • Pierre Paquette • Renée O’Hara <p>Guest</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Kathy Desormeaux, Councillor Kitts office • Ghislaine Monette, Club Age d’or • Monica Brewer, Piping up for Piperville (Tewin project) On-Line
1. Review and approval of Agenda		
Discussion	Sent by email. Approved	
2. Review and approval of minutes from last meeting		
Discussion	Sent by email. Approved	
3. Cumberland Ward update		
Discussion	<p>Tewin Project meeting – November 16, 2021</p> <p>Following the November 16 meeting Adrian is suggesting the following points to consider for the Community consultation:</p> <p>Provide a website where people can submit questions and see answers for frequently asked questions</p> <p>Hold a consolation meeting with the community as soon as the website is up</p> <p>Better present the history of the Algonquin of Ontario</p> <p>Indicate how the Tewin project will integrate in the existing community of Carlsbad Springs</p> <p>Provide an indication of the amenities that the project will provide to the community</p> <p>Give an indication of the timeline of the project and how consultation events fit in it</p> <p>Updates from the City of Ottawa</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Budget update – To be approved December 8, 2021 • High speed Internet installation starting has started, Rogers waiting on City of Ottawa for right of way permits to access residents’ driveway 	

	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Speed board installed on Boundary Road • Application for Starbucks and A&W
4. Treasurer Report	
Discussion	Sue Langlois was absent, the report was sent prior to meeting – all in favour
5. Expenses to approve	
Discussion	No expense to approve
6. CSCA updates	
	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Outside light – outside gym door needs to be fixed • Sound system installation extra \$850.00 total \$11,568.00 m- All in favour
7. Other Items	
Discussion	<p>Club optimiste and Association joint venture (Carnaval) Some ideas for the Winter carnaval:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Series of small events • Mega Bingo planned for Friday, January 21 • Community snow sculpture • Christmas light parade • Bingo for kids <p>Lucie to set-up a sub committee</p>
8. Next meeting	
Discussion	Next meeting is December 16, 2021 5:30 pm at Hunters'
9. End of meeting	
9:00 pm	